
Dear Senate: 
I wish to submit a testimony regarding Senate Bill 941. 
 
As an oregon business owner and a believer in our amazing country, I wish for our government to 
maintain our constitutional rights.  The thing is that our 2nd amendment constitutional right is clear that 
it, “shall not be infringed”.  Now, I understand the wish of our government to try and keep the people 
“safe” from themselves.  However, this is merely a wish when it comes to legislation.  You cannot 
legislate to keep criminals from being criminals.  If criminals want to get illegal guns, another rule will 
not stop them. 
 
Help us keep firearms in the hands of responsible, trained citizens to keep the criminals at bay. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Erik Timmons 
Principal 
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